
All the news about what is coming up this Fall and into the Holidays! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmastime is an ideal time to invite a guest to join you in 
worship either in person or online (it’s easy to send a link!). The 
beautiful setting in the sanctuary, the stories from the Biblical 
accounts and the familiar carols of the season are irresistibly 
touching. Seriously, it would almost take a real Scrooge to reply 
rudely to your invitation to be a part of the Holidays at Grace! 
Urge everyone to punctuate all that shopping and partying by 
spending an hour of devotional time focused on the real “reason for 
the season.” Grace is striving to make everyone feel safe and 
welcome in these odd times. But still, there is no more moving, 
warm and edifying way to experience the holidays! 



Christmas Eve is also the 4th Sunday of Advent 

this year?  So, on Dec 24th Grace has our usual 

worship in the morning at 8:30 & 11:00 a.m. to 

observe Advent 4 and light the 4th Advent 

Candle.  THEN, we come back again at either 2:30 

p.m. or 7:30 p.m. for the celebration of 

Christmas Eve!  This collision is not too 

uncommon.  It happens every 5, 6 or 11 years.  

Can you guess the year it happens next??? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

            

            

            

            

             

 

            

            

Sunday 
December 

17th 
3:00 p.m. 

                           If you just can’t get enough of those wonderful Christmas  
                           Carols, come out with Grace to travel about with a raucous  
                   band of players and singers to bring cheer and a merrier Christmas to some of 
the home-bound members of Grace.  No experience necessary—just a good sense of direction, 
stamina against the cold and the willingness to share the joy!  No need to study the words, song 
sheets will be available.  

Cookies for College is meeting on Monday, November 27th at 6:30pm to pack 
cookie tins for our college students! Come help pack the tins that evening or drop-off 
homemade & store-bought cookies.  $$ gifts help with shipping costs, use this QR code. If 
you know the address of a college student in need of some surprise holiday cheer during exams, 
please make sure we have their address at OfficeGraceYorktown@gmail.com. 



            

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


